
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kids,  

I just wanted to write to you all and say a big thank you for being so 

brilliant while I’ve been your Headteacher.  I feel very, very, lucky that I 

have had the opportunity to know you all, laugh with you all, and watch 

you grow. In our little school I have been able to get to know all of you so 

well and I will miss you a lot. There are lots of things that will remind me 

of you all and I will be asking Mrs McMillan how you’re doing! I am 

incredibly proud to have been your Headteacher, you have helped me 

learn a lot too. We have been a great team! 

Keep being brilliant, keep being exactly who you all are because you are 

incredible!  

Missing you already,  

Mrs S x 

Headteacher of the best school in the world 
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DIARY 
DATES 

 

Monday 4th January 
INSET Day 

 
Tuesday 5th January 

First day of Term 
 

 
 

 

GOLD BOOK 

WINNERS 

Friday 11th December 
Class 1 – Norman & Zachary 

Class 2 – Jack D & Lucy 
Class 3 – Lenny & Annabel 

Class 4 – Ruby & Theo J 
Class 5 – Finn & Lily-Mae 

 
 

Friday 18th December 
Class 1 – Marcie, Elsie 

Class 2 – Freddie & Henry 
Class 3 – Year 3 & Year 2 
Class 4 – Charlie & James 
Class 5 – Morgan & Alex 

 
 
 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
What better way to end term than with a visit from the 

special man himself and a day making gingerbread houses!  
Well done Class 3 for winning the competition, and a huge 

‘Thank You’ to Friends of Fordham for making it all possible. 
I hope you all a very, very happy Christmas – Mrs McMillan   

 

      

        


